Tyler Kenjic Accepts Scholarship to
Purdue University Calumet

The Hobart High School Baseball program is proud to announce that senior shortstop
Tyler Kenjic has signed his National Letter of Intent to play baseball on scholarship at
Purdue University Calumet.

Tyler has been a standout player during his career at Hobart High School. A four-year
starter for the Brickies, Tyler played his first two seasons at third base before shifting to
shortstop as a junior. As a sophomore and junior, Tyler turned in two of the most
impressive defensive seasons in Hobart Baseball history.

Tyler was a key player on Hobart’s 2014 Regional Finalist Team. As a sophomore on
one of the top teams in Indiana, Tyler started all 32 games and made just two errors on
the season. His steady play began to earn him recognition as one of the top players in
the Region for the Class of 2016.

As a junior in 2015, Tyler moved over to shortstop and continued to anchor the Brickies
infield with his reliable defense. He was voted by his coaches and teammates as the
team’s Defensive MVP. Improved offensive production led to Tyler’s selection as
Honorable Mention All Area and All Northwest Crossroads Conference. He is also
ranked among the top 30 infielders in Indiana’s Class of 2016 by Prep Baseball Report.

Tyler verbally committed to play baseball at Purdue University Calumet in August of
2015. Purdue Calumet and Purdue North Central on are on the verge of a merger of
their athletic departments which will be complete for the 2016-17 school year. He
signed his National Letter of Intent in November and will join the Peregrines as an
infielder for the 2017 season.

Tyler has worked very hard to achieve the academic and athletic success necessary to
play collegiate baseball. The School City of Hobart would like to congratulate him on
his success and wish him well in his future endeavors.



